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As a senior citizen, this action would make it significantly more difficult for me and my 

husband to exercise our rights to vote. Since living in Oregon, we have really 

appreciated the ability to vote easily. We have always participated in elections and 

would never not vote, but this bill is simply to make it more difficult for normal people 

to vote. It has nothing to do with the security of our elections.  


